

## NEWSLETTER September 2020



From the Office...

WELCOME BACK! Now that the "official" end of summer camp has come, we will return to our regular school year curriculum. A few reminders of the new Covid policies:

- Only one parent per family may enter the building at drop off/pick up. Siblings are prohibited in the building. If you have siblings in the car we can bring your child to your car.
  - You must wear a face covering at drop off and pick up.
  - Bedding goes home daily (crib sheets on Fridays).
- A temperature of 100.1 will prohibit your child from staying at the center. Temperatures are checked at the door each morning.

Please read your child's Daily Report! It is your link to your child's teachers. Send notes to your child's teacher as needed or request a phone conference or virtual meeting.

New parents: we encourage you to join our Facebook group. The teachers post pictures weekly and in some classes, daily. Go to "Precious Friends of St. Gianna Childcare Center Group." This is a closed group for our families and staff only.

We send our Best Wishes to our retiring staff: Miss Bern, Miss Seema, Miss MaryJo and Miss Joanne. We will miss them.

Welcome to our new staff member, Miss Cathy. She will be assisting in different classrooms. We are happy to have her! Thank you,

## **Lunch Suggestions:**

Fresh fruit (cut in quarters)
Grilled Cheese
Peanut Butter & Jelly
Chicken Nuggets
Fish Sticks
Rice, Pasta or Noodles
Mac & Cheese
Cereal or oatmeal
Yogurt
Applesauce
Soup
Cooked Vegetables

## **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

9/3 & 9/4-Center Closed for Teacher In-Service Days

9/7 -Labor Day Holiday

9/11 - U.S. Patriot Day

9/13 -Grandparents Day

9/16 - Pajama Day

Happy Birthday

Izzy's 1st: 9/1 Miss Jenn 9/12 Miss Denise 9/25





Scholastic Info: Order books on line!

Code: QYQLY,

Acct # 234 5454082

## LABEL YOUR CHILD'S CLOTHES!

Please make sure the *proper size and sea*son of clothes are in your child's cubby or backpack.

Extra pants & tops, socks, light jacket/ sweatshirt, sunglasses, sunscreen are all great to have on hand. Please make sure you put their name inside the clothing.